
Third Sunday of Easter  

Dear Parishioners, 

 

As we continue our Easter journey, I 

want to tell you how pleased I was that 

so many of our parish family were able 

to gather together on Easter Sunday to 

celebrate the Eucharist. I realize that 

there are many changes to our  

gathering at this point, there are so many  

requirements that I know are inconvenient for all of 

us. I was moved that so many were willing to suffer 

those inconveniences in order to be together to  

worship our God and to be nourished by His Body 

and Blood. It was a wonderful reminder that nothing 

should ever get between us and the Lord. I don’t 

know how long it will be before we return to the 

way things were before the pandemic, but I hope we 

will still continue to make the celebration of the  

Eucharist a priority. 

 

I want to also thank you for your continued  

generous support of our parish. Throughout this last 

year, when there has been so much uncertainty,  

including financial concerns for to many of us, you 

have continued to generously support the work of 

our parish. The staff has worked hard in helping me 

to keep our expenses at a minimum while  

maintaining a high level of pastoral ministry, despite 

this, there have been times when I have been  

concerned about our ability to meet our parish  

financial commitments. I have been praying a lot, 

asking the Lord to provide for His flock in our  

community. I believe He heard my prayers and has 

responded through all of you. Your generosity in the 

Easter collection was incredible. Practically  

speaking, it helped us to get current with our  

financial obligations, more importantly, however, I 

see it as a reminder of the generosity of God and the 

goodness of His people. May Bod Bless you for 

your goodness. 

 

Please know you are all in my prayers, please keep 

me in yours. 

 

      In the Peace of the Resurrected Lord, 

      Fr. Caruso 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning  

For the Intentions of 

James E. Ready 

And 

Aileen Kilcommons 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  April  24-25 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. A. Petragnani 

5:30 pm St.J/HT A. Marchbanks 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Etheredge 

9:00 am St.J/HT A. Stoddard 

11:30 am OLP/St. M. Merola 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

Additional Easter Flowers 
 

Special Intentions  Louis Grillo 

Special Intentions  Betty Liberati 

Silvaggio Family  Nick Silvaggio 

 

   Please call the Parish Office, 315-422-  

   7163,  if you would like to receive an  

   Easter Flower Booklet. 

FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

     The apostles were afraid of Jesus until he ate 

with them and they touched him. In your family, 

the ordinary acts of eating together, touching,  

embracing not only confirms our love for each  

other, but also celebrate God’s presence in your 

family. These “ordinary” moments contain the 

“Extraordinary.” 

 

BEREAVEMENT 
 
 

Please remember in your prayers, Tho-

mas J. Minichello and John G. Schlicht, 

who passed this week. Our deepest 

sympathy to their families.  May they 

rest in peace. 

Earth Day is April 21st, 

we remind all of our  

parishioners of the importance of protecting and  

nurturing our planet.  
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Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Nancy Rossi 

Requested By 

Bertha Canino  

   
 

 

Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Sharon Wade 

Requested By 

Sister, Debra 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: April 19 
9:00 am  

Frank and Joe Catanzarita/Ann 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: April 20 
9:00 am   

Nicolangelo and Pasqualina Pallotta/Angela and John 

     Cappuccilli 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: April 21 
9:00 am  

Mary Kalska/Son, Paul 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: April 22 
9:00 am  

Peter Corasaniti (B)/Bill, Mary Beth Donovan & Family 
 

 

12:00pm  

Rose Mary Connors/Rosemary Lane 
 

Friday: April 23 
9:00 am   

Robert Kalska/Son, Paul 

Carmelina Salvino, 5 Yr. Ann/The Salvino Family 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: April 24 
4:00 pm  

Pat Barilla/Jessie Crisalli 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Anthony “Midnite” Silvaggio (B)/Wife, Sally; Sons, Jeff 

     And Tony, Jr. 

Sharon Wade/Sister, Debra 

Vittoria Giannantonio, Ann/Anna 

Robert Blasi, 21 Yr.Ann/Mom, Marietta 

Nancy and Felice Belvito/Sandy, Dan and Danny 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Ruth Smith/Family 

Martin Schotthoefer/Mother 

Antonio and David McLaughlin/Uncle Rocco and 

       Aunt Virginia Cannata 

Sunday: April 25 

 Fourth Sunday of Easter 
7:30 am 
Eleanor Zaccaria/Cousins Frances Borreggine and Anna Selicato 

Frances DiPietro/Family 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 
 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

April 11 $6,721.00 

Easter donations to date:  $18,041.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
April 11  Will be reported next week. 

 

THANK YOU...THANK YOU!!! 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

11:30 am 

Joseph Lostumbo (B)/Daughter, Ginnie 

Carmelina Salvino, 5 Yr.Ann/ 

Frank and Nancy Fugale/Steve and Beth Fugale 

Mary and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Phil and Sharon Catalino/Pam and Gary 
 

5:00 pm 

Anne and Alfonso Carfagno/Frank 

Mary Anne Scarfino/Bill and Sue Rose 

“If you are what you should be, then you will set 
the world on fire.”   
    Catherine of Siena 



3    Third Sunday of Easter  

Inspirational Thought for Today 

 

“Already dedicated to him through Baptism, the person, surrenders themselves to the God they 

love above all else thereby consecrates themselves more intimately to God’s service and to the 

good of the church.” 

        Catechism of the Catholic Church 

BASKET BONANZA SATURDAY MAY 15TH  

   In the School Cafeteria!! GOT TICKETS????? 

 Time slots are starting to fill in be sure to call in yours soon!! 

We are really excited that the 2020-2021 Basket Bonanza is going to happen!!   

  

In the vein of comfort levels and safety, we are making some revisions for this great event 

this year…it’s going to be different, but we really know it’s going to be fun and exciting!!!  

We have 3 time slots for groups to come browse, and purchase and place tickets for chances on items of 

choice. Instead of the silent auction this year, we will display the items we would have had for silent  

auction in the usual place with a higher price for those special chances. And  WOW are  they ever great 

items!!!! We will have a few door prizes with each time slot and a boxed snack with croissant sandwich, 

chips, one of Father Dan’s famous monster cookies, bottle of water and piece of fruit. You will have the 

option of eating it there at the event or bringing it home with you!!!  

 

You can put together tables of family and friends that you are comfortable sitting with or we will seat you 

at a table with distancing in place. All tables will be separated (by at least 6’) and we will rotate tables to 

get up and purchase and place your chances in the baskets.  We will need to know how many are in your 

party at the time of scheduling your time slots!  

 

Each time slot will be 1 hour long and then we will leave ½ hour for cleaning in between.  

The Time slots are….1:30 to 2:30; 3:00 to 4:00; 4:45 (after 4:00 mass) to 6:00. 

We will live stream the drawing of the winners at the end of the 6:00 time slot!!! . 

 

The baskets and items we have in thus far are wonderful and we thank everyone that has donated. (If you 

donated items last year we are incorporating them into this year’s event!!! 

 

The cost is the usual only $10.00 which includes your admission, chance to door prizes and 2 free raffle 

tickets to use towards your chances to win whatever raffle items you choose. (Excluding the special 

chances).  And your delicious boxed hearty snack!!!  

 

If you purchased your tickets last year they of course will be honored this year.  

 

If you want to donate a basket or other raffle items please let us know.  

We know this all  sounds like a lot of information but it’s just a few extra steps and a revision to ensure 

everyone’s safety…and FUN!!!! Don’t hesitate to give us a call with questions!!! Thanks so much for 

your continued wonderful support!!!!  

 

Visit us after all masses or call the Parish or school offices for tickets, schedule your time slot, questions, 

more information or if you are interested in donating!!  

315-422-7163. Thanks so much!! 



Where to find Mass 

 

For those who still remain at home for any 

reason, there is a way to follow the Mass, visit 

our Facebook page: our lady of pompei/st.  

peter, to watch the Masses live streamed.  

Daily Mass is at 9:00am and the weekend 

Mass will be at 11am. You can also watch 

Sunday’s Mass on the television at 6:30 am on 

WSYR Channel 9 or on Spectrum Cable  

Public Access Channel 98 on Saturday at 8:30 

pm.  

       April 18, 2021           4 

Join us for VIA LUCIS: 

Stations of the Resurrection 

For World Day of Prayer for Vocations 

Join Bishop Lucia and the Office of Vocation  

Promotion in prayer for an outpouring of vocations 

to the priesthood and religious life. Exposition and 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 

Friday, April 23rd at 5:30 pm at Holy Family  

Church Grotto, Fairmount. Livestreamed: 

@VOCATIONSSYRACUSE. 

Please wear a mask and bring your own chair. 

Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.        

 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Shawn  

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena 

Campanino, Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria,  

Rosemarie Capriotti, Cheryle Cacchione, Grayce 

Costantini, Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni 

Uva DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento,  

Ginny and Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Dan Fahey, 

Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, 

Ellen Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, 

Jeanne Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary  

Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, 

Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, 

Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, 

Madge Maffei, Debbie Marra, Peggy Miccinelli, 

Annette Montgomery, Jean Padden, The Pavia  

Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion 

Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Carmen Surace, 

Barbara Traino, Delores and Patrick Vassallo,  

Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and Matthew  

Watkins 

Serving our Country 
 

Always keep in your prayers all our brave  

servicemen and women.  Especially the following: 

Anthony Cangemi, 

Richard L. Cooper,  

Jack McAndrew,  

Kristen Fekete, 

Matthew McAndrew,  

Bryan M. Oakes and 

Rob Smith.  

Thank you for your service..  

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our parish 

serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God helps to 

guide their decisions and to keep them safe as well. 

We pray for,   

Dr. Patrick Abt,  

Alisa Albanese, PA, 

 Gia DeMichele, Hospital Administrator 

Claire Dwyer, Nurse, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS,  

Lynda Keller, Nurse,  

Ross Mathewson, Nurse,  

Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, Nurses,  

Robert C. Palucci, Nurse,  

Dr. Alyssa Toia,  

Stacy Toia, Nurse,  

and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

The Catholic Home Missions Appeal 
 

     Next week, we will take up the Catholic Home 

Missions Appeal. Today, over 40% of  dioceses in 

the United States and its territories are unable to 

fund essential  pastoral work their communities 

need. Your support of this appeal helps  them meet 

these faith formation and sacramental needs. Please 

prayerfully consider how you can support this  

appeal.  More information can be found at:  

www.usccb.org/home-missions.   

Monday, April 19th there will be a Northside 

Neighborhood Meeting at 7:00 pm in the CAP   

cafeteria. Welcome back, neighbors! 


